
 

 

May 8, 2017 Transit Notice 
 

Line 2 closed – Broadview to St George 
stations 
 
 

Date:  Saturday, May 13, 2017 
*Timeline/content accurate at time of printing          
 

Work description and purpose 
On Saturday, May 13, 2017, there will be no subway service on Line 2 between Broadview and St 
George stations as the TTC performs track maintenance. This section of Line 2 is also currently 
scheduled for weekend closures on May 27/28, June 10/11, August 26 and October 7 to 9*. Visit 
ttc.ca for a full list of scheduled subway weekend closures. 
 
Shuttle buses will operate on Bloor Street and Danforth Avenue between Broadview and St 
George stations during the closure. Regular subway service resumes on Sunday at 8 a.m.  
 
Transit service - shuttle buses 
All westbound subway trains will turn back east at Broadview Station and all eastbound subway 
trains will turn back west at St George Station. During this closure, shuttle buses will run on Bloor 
Street and Danforth Avenue between the two stations, stopping at each subway station along the 
route. 
 
Wheel-Trans buses will also operate between St George and Broadview stations upon request. 
Customers can speak with any TTC staff member to request the service. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we work to improve transit in Toronto. 
 

TTC contacts 
• Paul Tran, Community Liaison, 416-981-1601; paul.tran@ttc.ca.    
• Customer Service, 416-393-3030 (daily 7 a.m. to 10 p.m., closed holidays) or @TTChelps. 
• TTY Line, 416-481-2523 (daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays).  
• Route/Schedules/Fares: 416-393-4636 or ttc.ca.  
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